
NEW BULLETIN BOARDS at the POSTAL STATIONS 

 

Tuscawilla Hills Residents, 

The Tuscawilla Hills Citizens Association Board of Directors strive to 

maintain the beauty, safety, and value of our property by 

continuously making improvements and informed decisions that 

represent the interests of the entire community, while focusing on 

sustaining a safe and friendly family environment. 

 

To maintain the safety and to ensure a neatly manicured community 

message box, the board has elected to use enclosed bulletin boards 

to be maintained by PMP. Residents will NOT be permitted to put 

things in the message box to maintain the beauty and safety of all 

homeowners.  This box will contain important phone numbers, the 

latest newsletter, dates and times of board meetings and other 

important information for the community. Homeowners are asked 

to not post or pin anything at the postal stations. Anything posted 

not by PMP will be removed immediately.   

 

Should you have any questions please contact Angela Suddueth by 

email at: angela.suddueth@pmpbiz.com or by phone at:                 

681-252-0217 ext. 1903 
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